
COMMONWEALTH OF THE BAHAMAS  

PUBLIC INSURER RFP – NOTICE #3 

OCTOBER 14, 2016 
 

Hurricane Matthew & Proposal Submission Deadline 

Extension for Services Relating to the Public Insurer for NHI 

Bahamas 

 

Due to the passage of Hurricane Matthew through The Bahamas and its impact to 

personal and professional organizations, The Government of The Bahamas, after 

careful consideration, has agreed to extend the acceptance of bidder proposals.  

Accordingly, all proposals must be submitted on or before 3:00 p.m. on November 

21st, 2016. 

For more information on the RFP process and NHI Bahamas, please 

visit www.nhibahamas.gov.bs. 

http://www.nhibahamas.gov.bs/

